
You Can Help 
Make Child Support 
Better for Everyone 
Michigan’s Office of Child Support is 

seeking parents or caregivers to join a 

Community Advisory Council to help make 

sure the Office is fair and works for everyone. 

Do you have a child support case? 

What you think is important. Your opinions and experiences 

matter. The Office of Child Support needs your feedback to help 

make the Child Support Program better. 

 

 

 

Meetings are held once a month in the evening using 

Zoom.   

Questions? 
Email: MDHHS-OCS-Advisory-Council@Michigan.gov 

 

 

 

 

 

Learn More 
To learn more about the Community Advisory Council 
and how you can apply to join the Council, visit: 
http://michigan.gov/OCSCouncil 
 
To watch a video about the Community Advisory 
Council, use this QR code:   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Make your voice heard!  
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